2/26/25, 2:54 PM SAPC | Enote



## **SAPC e-Note**



SAPC e-Note: Instructions for the Tutor Workshop – 20 February 2025

Dear Tutor/Responsible Pharmacist,

## SAPC e-Note: Instructions for the Tutor Workshop – 20 February 2025

According to the *Regulations relating to pharmacy education and training* (GNR.1156 of 20 November 2000), any person who holds a qualification in Pharmacy must, prior to registration as a pharmacist, undertake an internship to the satisfaction of the South African Pharmacy Council ("Council") for a period of not less than one year.

In terms of the programme for the pre-registration year, Council has scheduled information sessions (Intern Workshops) which must be attended by all Pharmacist Interns.

You have indicated that you will be joining our workshop tomorrow, Thursday, 20 February 2025. Please use the links below to access the workshop at 09h00. We recommend logging in 10 minutes prior to the event.

Microsoft Teams Live Event	http://bit.ly/4b3YndK
YouTube	https://www.youtube.com/c/OfficialSAPC/live

Yours sincerely,

VM Tlala Registrar/CEO

## Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2025 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved. Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, E-mail: customercare@sapc.za.org